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Bryant, Shellie

From: Barbara Campbell 
Sent: May 24, 2020 7:54 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, May 24, 2020 - 19:53 

Submitted by anonymous user:  

Submitted values are: 

Date Sunday, May 24, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Barbara  
Last Name Campbell  
Phone Number   
Email   
Address  Louise Street  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) NorthEast Swalewatchers  
Subject Speed limit through the NE Swale  
Meeting (if known) May 25 meeting on speed limits near Swale  
Comments  
I strongly support keeping the speed limit at 50 km/hour through the swale. It is very important natural land and 
we are so very lucky to have it within our city limits. We need to protect the wildlife, like the deer and sage 
grouse. I hope you vote to retain the 50 km/hour limit that was originally agreed to. Thank you for your 
consideration, Barbara Campbell 
Attachments  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

 


